
TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

Executive Office for Administration and Finance  
Regulations Division, Secretary of the Commonwealth 

Paul Vigneau, Director, Division of Fire Safety, Department of Fire Services 
on behalf of the Executive Office of Public Safety and Security 

December 8, 2021 

Notice of Cancellation 
______________________________________________________________________ 

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A, § 20, notice is hereby given that a meeting 
of the Building Code Coordinating Council (BCCC) scheduled for December 16, 2021 at 1:00 
p.m. in the Board/Commission Room at the Department of Fire Services, 1 State Road, Stow, 
Massachusetts 01775, has been cancelled.

Please contact Paul Vigneau at Paul.Vigneau@mass.gov with any questions. 

CHARLES D. BAKER 
Governor 

KARYN E. POLITO 
Lt. Governor
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Tel:  (617) 727-7775 
TTY Tel:  (617) 727-6618 

Fax:  (617) 727-4764 
www.mass.gov/eops Thomas A. Turco, III 

Secretary 
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